
 

  

REMINDER: 2023 SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATIONS 
 

This is a reminder that the 2023 Scholarship 
Applications are due no later than 

April 28th, 2023. 
 
Please see the application forms below, or go to the 
Member Resources tab and follow the links: 
https://cupe389.ca/cindy-mcqueen-cupe-389-scholarships/ 
 

We will accept all Applications by email, fax, mail or by 
dropping by the office and sliding the application under 
the door. 
 
 
Thank you, 
CUPE Local 389 Office 
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